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West Bretton Junior & Infant School

Newsletter

30.1.14
Governor Training Day

We were delighted to welcome 10 of our school governors yesterday who spent a full day with us. 
They spent time in the classrooms observing the lessons, enjoyed an excellent presentation from our Student Council, ate lunch with the children and spent the afternoon looking at financial issues and preparing for Ofsted.
It has given our governors a real insight into the day to day workings of the school, and they were full of praise for both our children and the staff. Several of them mentioned how confident and communicative the children are.
Thank you to staff and our Student Council for the effort they put in to help the day run smoothly, and to the children for making our guests so welcome. Thank you too to our governors for giving their time to come and share the day with us. 

Printmaking
Looking ahead to the week of 10th February, our KS2 children will be taking part in a printmaking workshop with a visiting artist. This will run over 2 days, Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th February. 
Could each child in Mrs Scott and Mrs Sellens` class please make sure they have a BIG, OLD T shirt or shirt in school on those days to cover as much of their uniform as possible. The bigger and older, the better!

Chinese New Year
On Wednesday we shall be having a special Chinese New Year lunch. If your child usually has a packed lunch, but would like a school lunch on that day, please send £1.80 in an envelope clearly marked with the child`s name and “Chinese NY lunch”. 

Also next week the children will be celebrating Chinese New Year within their classrooms, looking at different aspects of Chinese culture and language. 

Golden Book
Well done to our “Golden Book” children this week:

Class 1 Lauren Nicholson and Mollie Jones

Class 2 Eden Lidster and Oscar Meyrick

Class 3 Travis Joubert and Alexander Parkinson
Class 4 Lottie Wood and Alistair Cocker
ZooLab

As mentioned last week, our Foundation Stage and KS1 children are having a visit from ZooLab on 12th February and a letter has been sent out to parents. Please return the slip if you have not already done so. 
Sportsdesk
We wish our KS1 Multiskills team - Daniel Barclay, Frances Cocker, Melissa Fox, Lucas Peele, Madeleine Care, James Gibson, Jimmie Lunn, Emily Clarke, Frankie Jones and Peter Maher -                    the best of luck for their tournament at Horbury Academy this evening.
Next Thursday our Year 6 team will be competing in a “Wake Up, Shake Up” competition, again at Horbury Academy.  
And finally  ……………….
We have our last Dance, Netball and Multisports after school clubs next week. There are no clubs during the last week before the half term break. 
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